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PECG SLO Section Elections 
It is time to vote on next year’s SLO Section 
PECG Officers.  Check your email and cast your 
vote by August 18th for who your section 
representatives will be.    
 
Hot August Car Show at the DO 
Special thanks to all the vehicles and people that 
came out to the Annual PECG Car show!  If you 
missed it, we shall see you there next year.  We 
enjoyed coffee and donuts while celebrating the 
things that move us with some SWAG bag items 
as well.    

 

 
District 5 Delivery Celebration 

Your PECG SLO Section helped supply the 
refreshments for this event and it was a 
wonderful celebration of all the hard work our 
members have put in that past year.   

 Upcoming Events 
• SLO Section Officer visits are happening 
constantly with SWAG.  Keep on the lookout 
for goodies and care packages at your local 
office throughout this summer and through the 
new year.     
• SLO PECG Section Annual Dinner and 
swearing in of Section Officers to be held this 
year if the fabulous Madonna Inn on Friday 
September 8th from 5-8, dinner at 6. Join us 
for fun and food with a little business mixed in 
between.  Reservation email to follow.   


